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COLDER WEATHER CONSIDERATIONS:  As the weather is turning colder, please be conscious of sickness 
spreading and be vigilant at home so we avoid, as much as possible, bringing it into the school.  Please also 
make sure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather! 
 
PARENT/TEACHER CONSULTATIONS:  Parent/Teacher Consultations are on Tuesday, November 10th and 
Thursday, November 12th.  Sign-up sheets came home last week – please make sure you turn those in by this 
Wednesday!   Time slots and movement throughout the building will look a little different – please take a few 
minutes to read through the guidelines that came home last week, or read them here and contact us with any 
questions. 
 
WINTER BASKETBALL QUESTIONNAIRE:  Parents in Grades 3-8, please make sure you fill out the basketball 
questionnaire that was emailed to you on Friday.  We are looking for responses from all families in these 
grades!  It should be submitted by the end of the school day today.   If you need the link re-sent to you, please 
contact the office. 
 
TARDINESS:  Our school day begins at 8:15 AM.  Please do your best to have your students here on time! 
 
COSTUME DAY:  Since we are not able to host Trunk or Treat this year, we’d love for the students to wear 
their costumes to school on Wednesday!   No scary costumes or weapons, please! 
 
NO SCHOOL:  Reminder, there is no school this Thursday and Friday, October 29th and 30th.  Enjoy the long 
weekend AND the extra hour of sleep this weekend!  Daylight Saving Time ends on Sunday, November 1st at 
2:00 AM.  Don’t forget to turn your clocks back one hour! 
 
PICTURE RE-TAKE DAY:  Our picture re-take day is scheduled for Wednesday, November 4th.  If you would like 
your child’s picture re-taken, please send the original photo package back along with your child on re-take day.  
We will not be taking class group photos that day, but will do so in spring. 
 
FIRST QUARTER MISSION PROJECT – AFRICAN MEDICAL MISSION:  We are excited to announce that we 
raised $610.15 for the African Medical Mission!  Thank you for your generous support! 
 
SECOND QUARTER MISSION PROJECT – APACHE MISSION:  The Apache Mission celebrated 125 years of God’s 
blessings in 2018 as the first world mission of WELS. The Apache Mission is located in eastern Arizona on the 
Fort Apache Reservation and the San Carlos Apache Reservation. Between the two reservations there are 
eight churches, one preaching station, and two Lutheran elementary schools. The Apache Lutheran churches 
are currently training future leaders for work as evangelists, teachers, and pastors through the Apache 
Christian Training School (ACTS) located at the East Fork Mission.  Your gift will support theological education 
through the Apache Christian Training School, outreach to new Native American tribes, property repairs and 
renovations, and general school and ministry expenses. 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vewRPtfNjqCJysfaqxVD3sl-9FTZ48w-oMdxq4fpPGc/edit?usp=sharing


SCRIP:  The next Scrip order will be on Monday, November 9th.  Please have your order in the Scrip box in the 
office by 3:15, or you may place your order online. 
 
New to our Scrip program?  Scrip is an easy way to earn money towards your tuition and for our school!  You 
purchase gift cards and those merchants offer a percentage back to us!  If you have not signed for Scrip and 
would like to place an order go to www.shopwithscrip.com to enroll.  Our school code is:   D6DC88D14747.  If 
you order and do not enroll or have a family account your rebate will go directly to the school.  Families who 
are enrolled have the following options:  50% rebate to their family's tuition account, 50% cash back, or 50% 
charitable contribution to the school.  We also have cards available in stock in the office.  Payment is required 
at the time of purchase and orders will benefit your account if you have one set up.  If you have questions, 
please contact Jaime Petricek at (414) 238-5122. 
 
 
SPORTS:   
VB Camp – 3rd & 4th Grade Girls:  Tuesday, October 27th – 3:30-4:30 PM 


